
ALPINE 
COMMUNITY 

SKATING RINK

We would love to hear from you!
alpinerecreationboard@gmail.com
www.alpinerec.org

Donations can be made to:
Alpine Recreation Board
Memo line “Ice Rink”

Donations can be dropped off at the Alpine 
Town Hall or mailed to:

Town of Alpine

Attn: Alpine Rec Board

PO Box 3070

Alpine, WY 83218 

GET INVOLVED

T his new rink cannot happen without you!  We 
need volunteers, donors and sponsors at all levels 
of this project.  From design and creation, to 
installation and maintenance, this project will need 
a lot of manpower. 

Volunteer opportunities will become available as 
winter gets closer, but we always welcome your 
input on this or any other project.  Please reach out 
and let us know how you can assist.

WINTER 2020-2021



ABOUT THE PROJECT

PHASE 1 (Winter 2020/2021)

LONG TERM VISION

This project aims to increase opportunities for 
winter ice skating in Alpine!  We can all agree that 
outdoor activites are a welcome distraction to get 
us through the long winters.  This winter we will be 
making improvements to Alpine’s current ice rink 
located next to the Alpine Town Hall.  These include 
installing a liner to improve ice stability and 
purchasing a small zamboni to maintain the
surface of the ice.  We have also received 
donations and grant funding to install a winter 
warming hut and benches near the ice rink to warm 
up skaters on cold days.  Our vision is to ultimately 
move the rink and warming hut to a new location in 
the vicinitiy of other winter recreational options.  In 
this new location, we will build a much larger rink 
that will allow for more skaters and ice hockey! 

The long term vision is to create a Winter 
Recreation Park that includes sledding hills, cross 
country ski trails, and an ice skating rink large enough 
to accomodate hockey games.  Sledding hills and ski 
trails already exist near the American Legion Ballfield.
As soon as we have the funding and volunteers to do 
so, we will move the rink to a new location in the vicinity 
of these existing amenities.  The warming shelter will 
also be relocated to the new “Winter Park” and will 
provide a place for sledders, skiers, and skaters to 
warm up and take on/off equipment.  Additionally, a few 
surrounding fire pits will help create a warm and fun 
atmosphere for everyone.  Eventually we would like to 
offer skate rentals and host different outdoor communi-
ty events at this location for children and adults.  These 
are large goals, but with your help they are possible!  

•	 Install new liner to current rink location
•	 Purchase zamboni
•	 Order/install warming hut and benches **
•	 Fill rink with water at 4am when it is REALLY 

COLD! **
•	 Maintain ice with zamboni throughout winter**
•	 Recruit an ice skating community to use the 

rink and volunteers for Phase 2!

PHASE 2 (Summer/Fall 2021)
•	 Determine location of new rink by American 

Legion Ballfield
•	 Purchase additional materials needed for 

larger rink
•	 Excavate and build the new rink **
•	 Move warming hut, benches, etc. to new rink **
•	 Install fire pit & lights

** Volunteers needed


